
 

Classroom News 
Class Name:  Skipton                Term : Autumn 1 2020               Whole School Topic: Recovery 

What’s been going on? Some photos of our learning 

We cannot believe that we are at the end of 

Autumn Term 1! Skipton Class have settled 

into new routines well and have impressed 

staff with their maturity, enthusiasm and 

positive attitudes towards learning. They 

have also shown that they are a very helpful 

and caring bunch!   

 

The children have enjoyed lots of outdoor 

play particularly on the summer days (it 

seems a while ago now!) where the 

temperature had been increasingly hot. This 

sparked a conversation about how playing 

in the heat can make us sweaty.  The 

children have learnt what deodorant is, how 

it works and why they may need to use it. 

They were amazed and excited to hear 

about all the different scents and types they 

would be able to find in the shops! This also 

led into activities based around learning to 

keep themselves clean. The children have 

learnt how often they need to have a 

bath/shower and the parts of the body they 

need to pay particular attention to when 

washing. They enjoyed looking, feeling and 

smelling a range of shampoos, body washes 

and soaps. 

 

Pupils have also really enjoyed wake up 

shake up, their cooking sessions, visiting the 

school library and choosing a book to read, 

making picture trails for other classes, 

assemblies and inclusion sessions on Friday 

afternoons. They love sharing activities with 

other pupils and having the freedom to 

move around a variety of places within the 

Green Bubble.  They have particularly 

enjoyed having their lunch in the Hall with the 

secondary pupils 

 

Have a wonderful half term. 

 
The Skipton Team   

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

Dates & Points to remember :  

 Monday 2nd November 2020 – Start of next 

term 

 Friday 18th December 2020 – Last day of term 


